
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel
Sent: 7/22/2011 1:03:41 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 'Fugere,

Raymond G.' (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov)
RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: GO 165 Follow-up 

Raymond,

I just updated the meeting next week to reflect the change in location from the CPUC to PG&E. Could 
you please send us the names of the individuals who will be attending the meeting on behalf of CPSD? 
We need to let the guards know the names of guests in advance.

The meeting is scheduled to take place at our offices at 245 Market, Room 1402. The building entrance 
is on Market Street, very close to the cross street Beale. Once you enter, you will see the guard station 
to check in. Since I’m out on vacation, Meredith Allen will meet you at the guard station to ensure you 
don’t have any problems. If for some reason, you don’t see Meredith, please feel free to call her on her 
cell phone at Redacted

Also, if you end up stuck on jury duty and would like to postpone the meeting, just let Meredith know.

Thanks,

Erik

-----Original Appointment-----
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 12:01 PM
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Allen, Meredith; 'Fugere, Raymond G.'
Subject: GO 165 Follow-up
When: Thursday, July 28, 2011 2:00 PM-3:30 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: PG&E — 245 Market, Room 1402

Note change in location from CPUC to PG&E.

Ray, since I will be on vacation and won't be able attend this meeting, please reach out to Meredith 
Allen [Redacted ~| if you need to make any changes regarding this meeting. I'm blocking off 90 minutes 
for now and we can assess whether that is the appropriate meeting duration as we get closer to the 
meeting date. Thanks, Erik
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